
Written answer to Mr Andrew Hill 

 

 

Question from the meeting: 

It was noted that there was an adverse variance of £500,000 on the train station forecourt. Who 

covered this cost, was it the Local Enterprise Partnership or the residents and RBWM, and what had 

caused this loss? 

 

Written answer provided after the meeting by Andrew Vallance, Head of Finance: 

We are in the final stages of the negotiations [which may significantly reduce the figure] and are now 

working out where any pressures lie against each cost code, this includes LEP schemes. 


